Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
January 29th, 2022
 Contest & Awards Report

District Governor Joyce, fellow cabinet members
We are encouraging the clubs to enter their:
 Bulletins, which must be sent to DG Joyce each month
Club Business Cards
Club Brochures
Club Websites
Although our conference is now going to be via zoom, clubs can still submit their Business Cards, Brochures and Website addresses to us. If your club is south of the border please submit them to PZC Dorothy Nilles by April 1st. For clubs north of the border please submit to PDG Debbie Bostock by April 1st. We will announce the winners at our virtual conference.
Hopefully next year we will be able to have an in person conference and do some other contests.
Respectfully submitted
PDG Wanda, PDG Debbie and PZC Dorothy

